Carpark closure -

Auchenflower station
Monday 10 January to Friday 30 September 2022

This carpark will be closed from Monday 10 January until
Friday 30 September 2022 to enable major demolition and
construction works for the Auchenflower station accessibility
upgrade.

Customers requiring parking should assess local on-street
options or consider using another station during these works.
Alternative customer parking is located at Toowong station.

The station will continue to operate, with some changes to
access or facilities.

Pedestrian access between Auchenflower Terrace/Ridley
Street and Lang Parade/Chasely Street will be maintained.
Please follow directional signage and take care around the
work zones.

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your
patience while we build you a better Auchenflower station.

For more information, please contact the project’s community team
on free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
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